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            MEMORANDUM 

 
Date:   
  

April 22, 2025 

To:    
  

Water Utility Board  

From:  Joseph Grande, Water Resources Manager 
Krishna Kumar, General Manager  
 

Subject:  Water Production Report 

 
BACKGROUND 

Board governance policy requires that current and future customers will receive water that meets 
or exceeds industry-accepted levels of service for fire protection and pressure.  
 
This includes:  

1. Water delivered to hydrants at proper flow rates for fire protection.  
2. Water delivered to the customer tap at a pressure that meets industry-accepted low, high, 

and emergency operation criteria.  
3. Water used for outdoor irrigation under drought-free conditions.  

 
The Water Resources Section of the Utility strives to meet or exceed the expectations laid 
out above.  In addition to the routine Monthly Water Production and Unit Well Cumulative 
Capacity Utilization reports, a new report is being introduced – Status of Unit Wells Offline 
for Repairs/Replacement.  
 

ATTACHMENTS 

A. Monthly Water Production as of March 31, 2025 
B. Unit Well Cumulative Capacity Utilization as of March 31, 2025 
C. Status of Unit Wells Offline for Repairs/Replacement as of March 31, 2025 
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